
From: Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/23/2018 11:53:58 AM
Subject: Thursday

Danny, my old work colleague Howard Mortman told me that he is bringing the C-SPAN bus to Columbia on 
Wednesday and Thursday. Howard and I worked together for Jack Kemp at HUD before he became editor of the 
National Journal Hotline, a director of Hardball with Chris Matthews, and now communications director with C-SPAN. 
I hope to have some personal time with him either Wednesday or Thursday.
 
I didn’t tell him that I work for the Lt. Governor but I see on the agenda he sent me that the Lt. Governor is being 
interviewed on Thursday. Let me know if I can help with anything that day.
 
Best,
Gerry
 
Gerry Dickinson
Policy Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
gdickinson@aging.sc.gov
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